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3 upper park road 17/05/2017  11:24:012017/2068/P OBJ Michael Johnson Phone reception is already very good in the area- this installation is completely unnecessary. 
Unclear why Camden council has allowed another application given rejection of prior 
application. Strongly objection based on health/ safety concerns for many families living very 
close by,

18 Constantine 

Road

Hampstead

NW3 2 NG

NW3 2 NG

16/05/2017  11:04:252017/2068/P COMMNT Barbara 

Hezelgrave

I would refer you to my  letter to the previous  application  (2016/4803/P)
opposing the erection of phone masts on Troyes House . Needless to say i still, for the 
stated reasons,
continue to object most strongly.
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